
Our Ref: 2013/076/KRS 
 
 
27 January 2014 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Visit to iPro Stadium on Monday 3 February 2014 
 
It is proposed to take an educational visit to the iPro Stadium (formerly Pride Park Stadium). 
The visit will take place on Monday 3 February 2014 during their regular Cisco sessions.  
  
The purpose of the visit is to allow the students to gather information to aid the completion of 
the Cisco CCNA course. The fourth and final semester of the course centres around a case 
study of the network upgrade at a football stadium. 
 
Students will be given a tour of the stadium by one of the club’s IT consultants, followed by a 
Q&A session where students will be able to ask questions that they have developed in order 
to successfully plan the network upgrade. 
 
There is no cost for the visit and students will be out of sessions for approximately 1 – 2 
hours. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Karl Stone 
Tutor of Cisco 


